
 

On or after November 27, 2023, Verizon will upgrade certain equipment that helps transmit the 

Public, Educational and Governmental (PEG) Access Channels on Fios TV.  The work is 

scheduled to begin at 1 a.m. on the date of the upgrade and is expected to last approximately 

four hours, during which the PEG Access Channels will not be viewable.  

 

 

 

 


